
Concrete Removal 

Driveway, Street and Sidewalks 
 

Dorrance Lane Construction 
 

Statewide Services has been selected as the general contractor to complete the Dorrance Lane 
construction project between Kirkwood Road and Oxford Street.  

The westbound (north) lane of Dorrance is continued to be closed between Kirkwood and Oxford 
Glen Road for reconstruction.  The eastbound (south) lane will remain open, but will be 
restricted to one way traffic eastbound until the westbound (north) lane is reconstructed.  
Please do not block the flow of traffic on Dorrance while it is temporarily restricted to one lane.  
  

 As a part of the second leg of reconstruction, the contractor will begin pavement removal 
from 11518 to 11502 Dorrance Lane starting Monday, October 17, 2022, weather 
dependent.  Please plan accordingly as there will not be access to those residential driveways 
for approximately a month.  Affected residents will need to make arrangements to park on 
the new pavement or coordinate to use neighbors’ driveways.  The contractor is deliberately 
breaking the full reconstruction up into smaller sections so that residents can park closer to their 
homes.  Throughout the project, mail and garbage service will be directly across the street from 
the affected homes until the new street is re-opened.  Mailboxes will be re-set toward the end of 
construction.    

 We apologize in advance for this inconvenience and we appreciate your patience throughout 
this roadway improvement project. 

If you have any questions or concerns, see below for the construction project team’s contact 
numbers.  

City of Meadows Place: 281-983-2950   
Statewide Services Office: 713-864-3368 
Emeterio Ocampo (Statewide Services site superintendent): 713-703-1356 
Mel Allison (Statewide Services PM): 713-545-8006 
Steve Arnold (HDR Engineering site representative): 281-541-8438 
Ngoc Le (HDR Engineering PM): 832-264-2395 


